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The 16" Regional Conference on Cadastre and Spatial Data Infrastructure 2024 was held in Bosnia and
Herzegovina, LaktasSi from June 24 to June 26, in the organization of the Republic Authority for Geodetic
and Real Property Affairs of the Republic of Srpska.

The Conference gathered a large number of managers and representatives of the cadastral agencies of the
Western Balkan region, as well as representatives of the World Bank, the Swedish Mapping, Cadastral and
Land Registration Authority- Lantmditeriet, The Netherlands’ Cadastre, Land Registry and Mapping
Agency- Kadaster, Eurogeographics and others.

The topics of this year's conference focused on the following areas:

1. Cadastre and geodetic infrastructure

2. Spatial Data Infrastructure

3. Mass valuation

The Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs actively participated in the work for
all the mentioned areas, and Mrs. Jelena Zeli¢, Mr. Jasmin Cati¢ and Mr. Denis Tabucié, during the
conference session, were held lectures on the general status of activities and progress during 2024.

At this year's conference, attention was paid to the implementation of the Memorandum of Understanding
and Cooperation in the field of Cadastre, Topographic Surveying and Cartography, Geodetic Networks
and Spatial Data Infrastructure signed in 2019, and the directors of cadastral and cartographic institutions
held discussions related to the possibilities of organizing a regional project for capacity building of the

institutions.

At the end, appropriate conclusions were adopted and the next Regional Conference will be held in
Montenegro.

On behalf of the FGA at the Conference attended director Mr. Zeljko Obradovié with the assistant and
officials mentioned above.
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